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 On Wednesday, 27 April 2022 the Board of Management met and: 
 

 Noted the discussion on Workforce Planning; 
 Noted the Development of a QPS Suicide Management Framework; 
 Noted the presentation on the Community Experience Survey; 
 Noted the Service Delivery Program presentation; 
 Noted the request for staff member establishment to be managed to align to the staff 

member budget FTE, at the Deputy Commissioner portfolio level, acknowledging this 
is yet to go to the Demand and Capability Committee meeting for approval and noted 
the our People Dashboard; and noted the content of the QPS Recruiting Campaign 
update; 

 Noted the Commissioner’s Report as provided; 
 Noted the content of the QPS Finance Performance Report; 
 Noted the content of the 2022-23 Budget Strategy Report; 
 Endorsed a permanent budget adjustment be allocated to Organisational Capability 

Command to cover QPS Motor Vehicle Insurance Premium costs and recommended 
referral to the Commissioner for final approval, and recommended ongoing 
monitoring of vehicle insurance through the Demand and Capability process; 

 Noted the Vessel Management Plan quarterly report; 
 Noted the CIO ICT Report; 
 Noted the Annual Appointment of Board and Committee members; 
 Noted the minutes for the Executive Leadership Team and Committee meetings held 

since the last Board of Management; 
 Noted the Out of Session submissions; 
 Noted the Strategic Governance Calendar and Annual Planner for 2021-2022. 

 
The next Board meeting is scheduled for Monday, 27 June 2022. 
 


